Sample Social Media Posts for Safe Toys and Celebrations Month 
#1 SOCIAL MEDIA TIP: Don’t recreate the wheel 

We know how busy you are! So, save yourself time and effort on social media by following the EyeSmart Facebook and Twitter channels. 

This will allow you to more easily share and re-tweet information posted there, so you don’t need to spend additional time developing and posting your own messages. This will also allow you take advantage of new social media posts that the Academy may develop during the observance month that are not listed below. 

If you would prefer to develop your own messages, here are sample posts that you can use:
Sample Facebook Posts: 

Our advice: Don’t buy kids’ toys that can shoot BBs, pellets or darts unless you want to end up at the ER: http://bit.ly/w1bEx2   

The American Academy of Ophthalmology has declared December Safe Toys and Celebrations Month. Nearly 254,000 toy-related injuries were treated in U.S. emergency rooms in one year. Before you buy, learn which toys could cause harm: http://bit.ly/w1bEx2  

Think twice before buying bow and arrow toys as gifts. They could pose a threat to your child’s eyes: http://bit.ly/1YFHCK0 
Sample Twitter Posts: 

Don’t let an eye injury ruin your child’s holiday season. These common toys can harm a child’s vision: http://bit.ly/w1bEx2   #dangeroustoys #SafeToysAndCelebrationsMonth #SafeToysMonth #eyesafety #eyehealth #holidayshopping
In one year, U.S. ERs treated about 254,000 toy-related injuries. These toys could cause harm: http://bit.ly/1HF6MkG #dangeroustoys #SafeToysAndCelebrationsMonth #SafeToysMonth #eyesafety #eyehealth #holidayshopping
A toy bow and arrow can be dangerous to a child’s eyes. Here’s why: http://bit.ly/1YFHCK0 #dangeroustoys #SafeToysAndCelebrationsMonth #SafeToysMonth #eyesafety #eyehealth #holidayshopping
